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Our newsletter Deaf Catholic News is an important way for us to pass on information in the Deaf Community and
keep everyone up to date. For many years we have been making and posting out our newsletter and many people
enjoy receiving it.

If you would like, we can email the newsletter to you instead of posting it to you. This helps us save on our printing
and posting costs. It also saves trees! A copy of the newsletter is also available on our website
www.ephpheta.org.au. If we have your email address we can also send you updates and information about things
that are happening.

We rely on your donations to help us with the costs of printing and mailing the newsletter. It is now time to send in
your donations for the new financial year. We value your financial support and we can send you a receipt if you want
one for tax purposes.

If your address has changed or you no longer want to receive the newsletter please let us know.

Please fill in your information below and fax (9709 5638) or mail back to the Ephpheta Centre (4 Turner St
Punchbowl NSW 2196). You can also email us to office@ephpheta.org.au

Your name

Donation included $10.00 (suggested amount)/other s...........

| would like a receipt for my tax

YES/NO Send me the newsletter and updates by email —

my email address is

YES/NO Please post me the newsletter in the mail

My NEW address is

Thank you for your support!
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